
 

NeGD organises Awareness Workshop and On-boarding Exercise for 

DigiLocker & EntityLocker in Nagaland 

The National e-Governance Division (NeGD), Ministry of Electronics and Information 

Technology 

(MeitY) organised an awareness workshop on DigiLocker and EntityLocker in 

Kohima, Nagaland on July 18, 2025.  

The workshop was organised for state government officials and all the departments 

of the government of Nagaland were invited to actively participate; the main objective 

of the workshop was to spread awareness among Government Departments about 

DigiLocker, EntityLocker, and for also on-boarding them on these platforms.   

The event was graced by Shri Sethrongkyu Sangtam, Hon’ble Economic Advisor, 

IT&C, Economics & Statistics and Evaluation, Government of Nagaland, Er. Sabou 

Yashu, Director, IT&C, Smt. Arnela Jamir, Commissioner & Secretary, IT&C, Er. 

Asono Mor, Additional Director, IT&C, and Shri Ajay Kumar, Additional Director, 

NeGD. 

The workshop featured a detailed presentation on DigiLocker and EntityLocker and a 

focused session on helping the personnel from different departments in integrating 

their platforms and data repositories with the DigiLocker-EntityLocker ecosystem. 

The workshop also included sessions on UMANG- Unified Mobile Application for 

New-age Governance, and e-procurement systems of the Government of Nagaland. 

The NeGD team answered several questions asked regarding the utility, process, 

and safety mechanisms of these apps and services; many participating officials 

came forward to learn the steps to be followed for getting their departments on-

boarded.  

NeGD envisages achieving rapid integration of Nagaland’s IT and Communications 

department with central initiatives through continued meetings and discussions for 

further implementation.  


